
 

 

              

 March 3, 2023 

 

To: Joint Subcommittee on Human Services 

I am writing in strong support of the Center for Independent Living POP that was in 

the DHS recommendation to be included in the Governor's budget. These funds 

would be an investment in retaining experienced, valuable staff working to keep 

and transition consumers to independence.  

Thank you. 

J Reed 


